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Kia ora 
 
Please find attached the response to your Official Information Act request.
 
In the interests of transparency, we release responses to Official Information Act requests every three months. We will
publish this response with your personal details redacted on elections.nz.
 
You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to make a complaint to the Ombudsman if you are not satisfied with
the response to your request. Information about how to do this is available at ombudsman.parliament.nz or by
phoning 0800 802 602.
 
 
Ngā mihi
 
Electoral Commission | Te Kaitiaki Take Kōwhiri 
PO Box 3220 | Level 10, 34-42 Manners Street | Wellington | vote.nz | elections.nz

 

From: OIA Enquiries <oia@elections.govt.nz> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 2:54 PM
To: 
Subject: RE: OIA

 
Kia ora 
 
We are acknowledging your Official Information Request, received on Tuesday 9 April 2024, requesting:
 

The policy around paying staff during times where games, parties, and quizzes occur when there is little
work to do.

-Likely early in 2023. This may also include or be refered to as team bonding.
 

The total estimated staff who would have spent work hours doing this.
 

A estimate on the total cost of lost hours when this was happening.
 
 
We will respond to your request as soon as reasonably practicable within the 20 working days.
 
 
Ngā mihi,
 
Electoral Commission | Te Kaitiaki Take Kōwhiri 
PO Box 3220 | Level 10, 34-42 Manners Street | Wellington | vote.nz | elections.nz
 









 




